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Monday, 11th December 2023 

Dear Parent /Carer  

Please find attached a plan of the children’s seating for the Years 2 and 3 Christmas performance. 
This should enable you to position yourself in a seat where you can easily view your child’s class on 
the day. 

As a reminder, the performances will be held on Thursday, 14th December at 9.30am and Friday, 
15th December at 1.45pm.  Please arrive ten minutes before the start of the performance.  Due to 
the limited capacity in the school hall we are asking that only two adults attend per child.  

We hope that you enjoy your child’s performance.  

Kind regards, 

Year 2 and 3 team  
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